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The new secondary school admission round opened on Wednesday, 12 September 
2018.  This is for parents of current Year 6 children to apply for a secondary school for 

September 2019.   

It is the responsibility of parents to apply for a school place at the correct times. You 
will not receive any letters from Essex County Council to inform you to apply for your 

child’s school place. 

Attendance Stars for the first  week of term 

are: KS1—IJF, 1JM, 2EL,  and 2JC all with a   

fabulous 100%   KS2 –4LW and 5CS also with a 

superb 100 % 

Open door will begin again next week. 

 

Open door is an opportunity for the children to     in-

vite their adults into their classrooms and show off all 

of the fabulous work that they have been  doing. 

For Years 1-6 this  will be on a Wednesday 

Reception—For Autumn term only will be on        

Tuesdays. 

Class rooms will be open from end of day until 3.30pm 

 

Stars of the Week!                          

1CA  Sonny Smith 

1 JF  Phoebe Douglas  

1JM  Amy Freeman  

2CA  Bobby Young 

2EL  Harry Carr 

2JC  Jasmine Sugg 

3CS  Lacey Dawkins—Perry 

3KO  Mackenzie-Lee Layton 

3ST  Owen Hobbs    

4LW  Ben Hodge 

4DS  Luke Butcher 

4HT  Alfie Bones 

5CS  Sophie Ladejo       

5JB  Alfie Chessher 

5FA  Livi Montgomery  

6HR  Whole Year 

6DP  Whole Year 

6MB  Whole Year 

Diary Dates ….  

Week commencing 17/09/2018 

Dinner Menu C 

18th September 9.15am—Year 2 

maths and information meeting for 

parents 

19th September—PAGWPS—The Band   

Musical at the Cliffs Pavilion 

 

Secondary Schools open Evenings 

 

Fitzwimarc School– 27/09/2018 6.30-9pm 

Greensward Academy—4/10/2018  6.30—

8.30pm 

The Sweyne Park School—6pm—8.30pm 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcdn.schoolstickers.com%2Fproducts%2Fen%2F819%2F155854-00.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolstickers.com%2Fen-gb%2Fmini-great-effort-stickers&docid=Oz4OPVeBOh1ZnM&tbnid=fRXTTdM_ssfOoM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwi
https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http%3A%2F%2Fcdn.schoolstickers.com%2Fproducts%2Fen%2F819%2F155854-00.png&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.schoolstickers.com%2Fen-gb%2Fmini-great-effort-stickers&docid=Oz4OPVeBOh1ZnM&tbnid=fRXTTdM_ssfOoM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwi


 

PAGWPS NEWS 

This Year PAGWPS are selling Adventure Island Christmas tickets for £25 each.  This is a saving of 

£15.  If you are interested in purchasing tickets please contact Michelle Lindsay on 07841592053. 

Coins For Cash 

After the success of last years Cash for Coins campaign PAGWPS are again asking for donations of 

unused foreign currency and old tender.  This will be converted into pounds for the school.  A    

donation bucket will be located in the office throughout September.   

Christmas Donations 

As PAGWPS prepare  for Christmas, they begin to ask parents for donations.  If you have 

any of the following unused, then please bring them into the office where they will be 

gratefully received .   

Bottles (wine, shampoo, face cream ect, gift bags, hamper baskets, cuddly toys,         

unwanted unused children's gifts and games, wrapped sweets, Christmas napkins, items 

for cake decorating. 

The reception team would like to congratulate the reception children on a fabulous first 
week at school .   

Keep up the good work and we will see you all next week! 

  


